MENOMINEE INDIAN TRIBE OF WISCONSIN

P.O. Box 910
Keshena, WI 54135-0910

TO: HAZARDOUS MATERIALS TRANSPORTERS
RE: ANNUAL REGISTRATION VERIFICATION

This letter verifies that your company is registered with the Menominee Indian Tribe of
Wisconsin-Environmental Services Department for 2023.

Please enclose a copy of this letter with all trucks that will be transporting hazardous materials
within the Menominee Reservation for verification when inspected.

Thank you,

Nt

Josh Pyatskowit PhD.

Environmental Scientist-Brownfields Coordinator



